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HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM MEETING MINUTES 

August 30, 2021 
6:00 PM 

Conference/Video Call                               
Committee Members Present: 

☒ Brent Woodward, CPW Representative 

☒ Mark Bechaver, Livestock Growers Representative 

☒ Carol Lee Dugan, Livestock Growers Representative 

☒ Richard Davie, Livestock Growers Representative 

☒ Dale Gomez, Sportsperson Representative 

☒ Eduardo Duran, BLM Representative 

☒ Kevin Duda, USFS Representative 

☒ Suzanne Beauchaine, USFWS Representative 
 
Administrative Assistant: Kimberly Berscheid 
 
Guests: Tanner Dutton – USFS 
 

Budget Report 
The 2021 budget report was reviewed. 
  

New Business 
Sanderson Pipeline – Tanner Dutton 
Tanner is asking HPP for $4,500 for a contractor to bury pipeline on a new spring development. 
The development will include 3-4 water tanks and will improve livestock and wildlife 
distribution and decrease pressure on the adjacent riparian. This spring development will 
decrease damage to neighboring private agriculture lands and improve grazing distribution on 
public lands.  HPP will be paying $.45 per foot up to $4,500 for the contractor to bury the 
pipeline. Permittee will be contributing $500 for the tank hookup and installation as well as 
providing labor. Forest Service will be contributing $2,000 for fittings, floats, plumbing parts, 
concrete, posts, wildlife escape ramps as well as providing labor. The Forest Service RAC will be 
contributing $12,000 for the pipeline and tanks.  
The project was approved for $4,500.  
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Remaining Committee Business/Other Discussion 
 
Next Meeting: October 12th, 2021, Carnegie Library, 120 Jefferson Street, Monte Vista, CO 
81144. 


